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Re: Policy Agenda To: Mayor Bennett and Salem City Councillors, | am very pleased to see that in your policy
proposals for the next fiscal year that you will be moving forward with developing a Climate Action Plan for
Salem. I'm interested to see the results of the staff audit of what has been done to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions and review of other cities' plans. However, I'm concerned that there is no mention of the recently
Message |completed greenhouse gas inventory. The ghg inventory should establish the baseline from which goals are

set for ghg reductions and then evaluate and prioritize actions to meet those goals. The audit looks back to
what has been done, but the Climate Action Plan looks forward to what should be done. A well developed
Climate Action Plan can synchronize projects and programs for achieving greenhouse gas reduction goals.
Thank you for your consideration, Laurie Dougherty 350 Salem OR member
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